
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Not only is reading a fun activity, but it’s been known to help reduce stress 
and improve memory as well as empathy. Take the time to read something 
purely for the joy of it. 
Here is an article with ore details and good reasons to dedicate tome time 
to read:  https://selfscience.org/2019/02/week-eight/  

Fundraiser information packets and 
collection envelopes will go home on 
Wednesday, October 11. Students will 
have fun raising funds for our school 
and enjoy the opportunity to earn some 
really cool prizes with our cumulative 
prize schedule as well as earning raffle 

 tickets for cool prizes! 
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                Our Fall Festival Coloring Contest Winners: 
         KG: Shenandoah Krevey 
         1st: Avalyn Hardie 
         3rd: Delilah Champion 
         4th: Hunter Vanderstoel 
         5th: Haley Hayes 
              Their awesome artwork is display in the office! 
                     
                  

       Here at Manzanita, 
                         Breakfast and Lunch  
                                        Are FREE for ALL  
                   Students! 
 
          

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
Kindergarten through 5th grade School Days are: 

Monday - Thursday  7:15am-2:25pm 
Students may be dropped off as early as 7:00am 

There is NO supervision prior to 7:00am 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
October 
12 – Life skills to Pumpkin Patch 
13 – Statewide Inservice – NO SCHOOL 
16 – Kindergarten to Pumpkin Patch 
19 – Jog-a-thon 
26 – Trunk or treat 
27 – Clerical Day -  NO SCHOOL 
30-31 – Evening Conferences 
 
November 
1-2 – Evening Conferences 
3 – Conferences – NO SCHOOL 
10 – Veteran’s Day – NO SCHOOL 
22-24 Thanksgiving Break – NO SCHOOL 
 
 

https://selfscience.org/2019/02/week-eight/


If the after School Plan for your Child 

changes, Please contact the office as 

early in the day as possible  

(Ideally before 1:30)  

541.479.6433 
 

 
A note from our principal….Dear Manzanita Families, 
 
As the leaves change and the air turns crisp, we are well into the wonderful season of 
October here at Manzanita. I hope you all had a fantastic time at our Fall Festival last 
week. It was a joy to see so many families come together to celebrate the spirit of 
community that makes our school so special. 
 
As we move forward, I would like to remind you that Parent-Teacher Conferences are 
just around the corner, scheduled for November 1st, 2nd, and 3rd. Your child’s teacher 
will be reaching out to schedule them soon. This is a valuable opportunity for you to 
connect with your child's teachers, discuss their progress, and collaborate on ways to 
support their academic journey. We look forward to welcoming you to these important 
meetings. 
 
In the spirit of fostering well-rounded and responsible individuals, our monthly 
character trait for October is "responsibility." We encourage you to reinforce this trait at 
home and discuss with your children the importance of being responsible in their 
actions and choices. 
 
Thank you for your continued support, and let's make this October a month of growth, 
learning, and responsibility together. 
 
Warm regards,  
 
Renee Hults 
Proud Principal of Manzanita Mountain Lions 
 

 

 

 

 

  

   

REMINDERS… 
Please be sure your student is 
wearing Safe Shoes for running 
and playing outside and for P.E. 
 
Please write student’s name 
in/on jackets, backpacks and 
lunchboxes.  
 
Check the Lost & Found 
(Outside the cafeteria) for any 
missing items. 


